
 

 

November 3, 2020 

Dear Neighbours,  

The Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated (JCCBI) is pleased to invite you to the 
next meeting of the Good Neighbourly Relations Committee, which will be held on Tuesday, 
November 17, at 7:00 p.m. Given the present pandemic, this virtual meeting will take place via 
Microsoft Teams. This meeting is open to all residents and business owners in the sector. 

During the meeting, we will go over the work that JCCBI has managed to complete in your sector 
along with the projects and work that will be carried out in the next year on and under the Jacques 
Cartier Bridge in the Montreal sector. 

 
JCCBI representatives will lead this virtual meeting. 
 

 

WHAT: Good Neighbourly Relations Committee | Work on and under the Jacques 
Cartier Bridge  

WHEN:  Tuesday, November 17, 2020, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

HOW:  On time, visit our website home page at www.jacquescartierchamplain.ca  
   and click on the link that will allow you to access the meeting via Microsoft 
   Teams. 

 

You can consult the minutes of previous meetings by visiting the www.jacquescartierchamplain.ca, 
under Community + Heritage, Citizen Forum. 

IMPORTANT: As sustainable development is an integral part of JCCBI's mission and vision, 
we would like to inform you that from now on, all our notices to residents will only be emailed 
to subscribers. 

We therefore invite you to sign up for our "Jacques Cartier" email alert via our website at 
www.JacquesCartierChamplain.ca to receive regular updates about the work or invitations. You also 
can follow us on Twitter @pontJCBridge, or, if you are a pedestrian, runner or cyclist, on 
@mobiliteactive. If you have questions or comments, please contact us at communications@pjcci.ca 
or 450-651-8771.  
 
We look forward to virtually seeing you there! 
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